From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0205
Date: Monday, March 4, 2019 12:59:13 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2019 1:03 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| EG_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-03-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0205

-- Name --
Marty Hirsch

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I would like to comment on this application for rate increases. Reading thru the material provided on this website, |
appreciate the need for transparancy to show the breakdown of this increase and where it is being allocated. My
issue is that Endbridge is requesting administrative fees to manage this obligation for the Federal Greenhouse Act.
As a consumer, we should not bear the cost of admin fees. In this case setting up acccounts to capture this increase
does not warrant a cost to the consumer. This is part of the accounting function within Enbridge and they will not be
incuring any additonal costs. As a consumer the admin costs need to be absorber by the provider. Take it out of your
profits and find other cost saving initiatives in your orgarnization to offset this cost.

I am tired of being hit with admin costs that are being passed onto the consumer. Why are my current taxes not
covering this inititative by the Federal gov't. We cannot spend money we do not have and goverments need to

understand this.
Thank you for accepting my concerns.
Marty Hirsch

-- Attachment --





